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  St. Matthew’s C.E. Primary School
     School Council Minutes
Thursday 28th February 9.05 am - Rainbows 
Apologies
Faiqa (2H) was not in school today so Inayah A (2H) came to our meeting instead.

Feedback from classes
Feedback included:
· Ideas for new clubs - badminton club, gymnastics club and dodgeball club - we will ask Mrs Howard about these.
· Y5/6 asked about more playground equipment at playtimes - Miss Jones said if Y5/Y6 councillors bring their playtime box to her she will fill it up with new playground equipment to play with at breaktimes.

· Several classes reported that children are not always flushing the toilet after they have used it and that sometimes children are putting pencils, food and rubbish down the toilet - we will speak to Mrs Barron about this
Red Nose Day - Friday 15th March
Red Nose Day is next Friday (15th March). We are going to have a 'Wacky' Day! Councillors are going to talk to their classes about wearing wacky clothes/having wacky hair on this day to raise money for 'Comic Relief' (50p per child, £1 per family). Councillors are going to make posters about this to put up around school.

World Book Day - Thursday 7th March

World Book Day is this Thursday (7th March). Councillors are going to remind their classes about coming to school in their pyjamas.

Any other business 
After the meeting Mrs Shaikh explained to Miss Harling that after reading the minutes of previous meetings, all classes have been given extra glue sticks and whiteboard pens, as requested by school councillors.
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